
September 2023 
Dear Pastor, 


Darleen and I want to thank you for your kind support of our family and ministry. It has 
been a joy for us to co-labor with you over the years.


We had the opportunity to visit El Salvador, where we witnessed twelve professions of 
faith. During our trip there, our son, David, was hospitalized for ten days with malaria. 
He was cared for wonderfully by a great doctor, nurses, and hospital. He has now 
recovered completely, and for that, we thank the Lord. 


We traveled by car for over a month to visit churches for meetings. Our fifth wheel has 
been in the shop to have the roof replaced. Now that the work is complete, we are on 
the road again with it. We are always blessed to spend time with fellow believers 
around the Word of God. 


Just a few days ago, I was with several of our World Wide board members to interview 
a missionary going to Brazil. It is always good to spend time with these men, and the 
missionary was accepted. It is a blessing to see young preachers who have an in-
depth understanding of God’s Word. Please pray that the Lord will send us many more 
to help reach the world with the gospel of Christ.


We are working on some plans to visit more mission fields, but the plans are in the very 
earliest stages. Pray that the Lord will bless us with wisdom as we press forward. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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